
 

 

 

Notice  of  Event 

 

Tuesday, March 5th (2 p.m. through midnight) through 

March 6th, 2023 (12:01 a.m. through 8 p.m.) 

 

Public Safety Personnel Retirement System will be 

holding a Conference at The Renaissance  

Phoenix Glendale Hotel and Spa   

9495 W. Entertainment Blvd. 

Glendale, Az.  85305 

 

A Quorum of the Local PSPRS Board Members may 

be attending.  This is not a board meeting and while 

PSPRS business may be discussed there will be no 

decisions made by the Local PSPRS  Board at this 

meeting.  For additional information,  

call (520)-281-8421 

 

 

 


